
 

 
Leonardo, among the top ten world players in Aerospace, Defence and Security, is Italy’s main high-technology industrial company. 
Organized into five business divisions (Helicopters; Aircraft; Aerostructures; Electronics; Cyber Security) Leonardo has a significant 
manufacturing presence in Italy, the United Kingdom, Poland and the USA, where it also operates through subsidiaries such as 
Leonardo DRS (electronics), and joint ventures and partnerships: Telespazio, Thales Alenia Space and Avio (space); ATR (regional 
aircraft); and Elettronica and MBDA (electronics and defence systems). Listed on the Milan Stock Exchange (LDO), in 2018 Leonardo 
recorded consolidated revenues of €12.2 billion and invested €1.4 billion in Research and Development. The Group has been part of the 
Dow Jones Sustainability Index (DJSI) since 2010 and became Industry leader of the Aerospace & Defence sector in 2019. 

 

 

  
 

 

Leonardo awarded contract for 32 TH-73A helicopters by U.S. Department 

of Defense  

 

 Contract valued at USD 176,472,608 for aircraft, spares, initial support and training; 

work to be completed in October 2021 

 

 This contract, as Fiscal Year 2020 aircraft procurement (Navy) funds, was 

competitively procured via a request for proposal of various offers 

 

 Profumo: “On the cusp of celebrating nearly 40 years of operating in Philadelphia, 

Leonardo is thrilled the U.S. Navy has selected us as a local and long term partner. 

We are proud to be a core contributor to the future of U.S. defense.”  

 

Rome, 14 January 2020 – Leonardo, through AgustaWestland Philadelphia Corp., has been 

awarded a firm-fixed-price contract valued at USD 176,472,608 for the production and delivery 

of 32 TH-73A helicopters, initial spares, support and dedicated equipment, and specific pilot and 

maintenance training services. This contract, as Fiscal 2020 aircraft procurement (Navy) funds, 

was competitively procured via a request for proposal of various offers. Work will be mainly 

performed at Leonardo’s Philadelphia facility and is expected to be completed in October 2021.   

 

Alessandro Profumo, Chief Executive Officer Leonardo said, “On the cusp of celebrating nearly 

40 years of operating in Philadelphia, Leonardo is thrilled the U.S. Navy has selected our TH-

119-based offer and us as a local and long term partner. We are proud to be a core contributor 

to the future of U.S. defense.”  

 

Gian Piero Cutillo, Managing Director of Leonardo Helicopters added, “Today’s brilliant news is 

a ringing endorsement for our solutions setting new industry standards for training. We are 

committed to working with the U.S. Navy to ensure future pilots meet all evolving service 

requirements.”   

 

William Hunt, Managing Director of Leonardo Helicopters Philadelphia said, “Our plan since day 

one has been to offer the U.S. Navy the training capabilities they asked for, without 

compromise. We are honored to deliver on that promise, build the new fleet in Philadelphia and 

maintain it from Milton, Florida.” 

 

 


